Policy on Water Conservation at Government College Sanjauli

Government College Sanjauli recognizes the importance of water conservation for the protection of the
environment and the sustainable use of natural resources. To contribute towards this goal, the college
has formulated the following policy on water conservation:

Water Use and Wastage Reduction:

The college will promote water reduction by encouraging the use of low-flow fixtures and faucets, as
well as water-efficient appliances. The college will also implement a water reduction policy to minimize
unnecessary water usage.

Water Recycling:

The college will implement a water recycling program to reuse wastewater from activities such as hand
washing and cleaning. This water will be treated and reused for non-potable purposes, such as
landscaping and toilet flushing.

Rainwater Harvesting:

The college will promote rainwater harvesting by installing rainwater collection systems. The collected
rainwater will be used for non-potable purposes, such as watering plants and landscaping.

Leak Detection and Repair:

The college will regularly monitor for water leaks and promptly repair any leaks that are detected. This
will help to minimize water waste and ensure the efficient use of water.

Awareness Programs:

The college will organize awareness programs to educate students and staff about the importance of
water conservation. These programs will focus on simple steps that can be taken to reduce water usage,
such as turning off faucets when not in use.

Monitoring and Reporting:

The college will monitor water usage and report progress towards water conservation goals to the
concerned authorities frequently.

Government College Sanjauli is committed to implementing this policy on water conservation. By
adopting sustainable water management practices, we hope to contribute towards a greener and more
sustainable future. We urge all students, faculty, and staff to support this initiative and work towards a
more environmentally responsible college.



